
I support SB574. Numerous studies and the years of California showing success at safely allowing lane sharing, can help alleviate 
traffic congestion and will not hinder auto travel. This will also encourage motorcycle commuting as an efficient transportation 
solution both for fuel economy and parking advantages 


